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Like the majority of Oregonians I voted in favor of Measure 114. I have been waiting 

for the time when the courts would rightly decide that it did not violate the Oregon 

Constitution. I am hoping the legislature can take swift action to ensure that we can 

now implement Measure 114 and put in place a permit to purchase system. We know 

that this will save lives. Too many people struggle with depression in this state and 

take their own life impulsively. Suicide with a gun is much more likely to cause 

someone's death than other methods, not giving them the chance to get the help they 

need. Please implement Measure 114 by passing HB 3075. 

 

Thank you. 

Fern Wexler 


